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LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Cato House, 340, Smith Street, Durban

Telegrams: Lloydsreg P.O. Box 170 Telephone: 2-4092
- I MATEL RECEIVET
22nd September, 1962. 2 7 SEP 196;
AN

Dear Sir,

S.S. '"BOUNDARY"

We would refer to our Rtn. 3, dated 24th August, 1962, when
we entered the above named ship as being under survey for hull repairs.

We now have to advise you that we attend:the ship on account
of reported leakage and found that temporary repairs had been effected
by the ship's staff.

We however were not satisfied and recommended further repairs
before loading another cargo.
The Owners agreed to our recommendations and stated they would advise us
when work was commenced.,

As we heard nothing further from the Owners we made enquiries
and the Owners stated that the ship is laid up pending a decision by the
Board of Directors as to whether this ship should be sold as scrap or
continue to trade until the expiry date of her certificates.

The Owners stated further that as soon as a decision has been
reached they will notify us.

If the ship continues to trade she will be submitted for further
survey and repairs. The Main Boiler Survey, which is overdue will also
be carried out before sailing.

In the meantime we have issued an Interim Certificate, subject to
further repairs in way of after hold, starboard side, before loading

another cargo.
Yours faithfully A
B 'I-l‘

T. H"ND‘ET,//‘.

!
¥

The Secretary,
LONDON.
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